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INFORMATION REQUESTED 
  
  
 Vancouver Police Marine Unit members are investigating an incident of a possible missing person. 
Investigators are requesting assistance from mariners transiting the First Narrows or pedestrians on the 
sea wall in the area of the Lions Gate Bridge south tower that may have observed a person swimming to 
or climbing on the south tower abutment on Sunday November 21st between 0600 hrs and 1330 hrs.  
Please contact Constable Jamie Gibson at 604-817-1946 or jamie.gibson@vpd.ca   
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